IN PURSUIT OF EXCELLENCE

Dartmouth College
Recognizes With Deep Appreciation
The Extraordinary Achievements of

Class of 2009
2011 Special Recognition Award

The Class of 2009 hit it out of the park last year and was honored as Class of the Year. Not resting on its laurels,
the class continues to excel in several arenas. Four much-anticipated newsletters revealed the goings- on of
classmates, and the popular class Facebook page advertised mini-reunions, solicited dues and Dartmouth
College Fund contributions, and connected classmates to important college events including footage of
Commencement speaker Conan O'Brien and Secretary of the Treasury Timothy Geithner '83. The highlight of
the year was the Homecoming mini-reunion, where a very successful partnership with the Class of 2010
brought back 200 classmates to Dartmouth. Building on its fundraising prowess of the year before, 55% of the
class participated in the Dartmouth College Fund. Keep up the great work, '09, and oh, the places you'll go!
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